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Hello everyone! 

 
Our 15th Annual Chilirific Musicpalooza is just around the corner – Sunday, February 2, 2025, from 11:30am – 
3:30pm. This wonderful fundraising event is a fun way for family and friends to gather, enjoy good food and great 
music, and support the PHS Music Department. Tremendous performances will be given throughout the day by PCMS 
and PHS Jazz groups, and PCMS and PHS Bands. There will also be a preview of songs from this year's PHS 
musical! Proceeds from this year’s event will be used to fund many different activities throughout the year. 

 
Tickets: All presale tickets for this year’s event will be sold virtually. You can purchase tickets by visiting: 

https://pulaskimusicboosters.ludus.com/index.php?show_id=200472698 

Each family is being asked to buy or sell five (5) tickets at a cost of $12.50 for adults or $8.50 for Students. Children 3 
years and under are admitted free of charge. Tickets will also be available at the door for $15 for adults and $11 for 
students. Bring all your relatives, friends, and neighbors and enjoy a great afternoon of food, music, and fun! 

Each ticket includes: 
�​All-you-care-to-eat chili. Dessert is also included. Soda and water will be available for purchase 

at $2/each (beverage proceeds go to the PCMS Music Boosters). 
�​Entertainment provided by our talented PHS and PCMS music department students. 

Raffles: Raffles for many great prizes will take place throughout the afternoon. If you have an item you wish to donate 
as a raffle prize, please contact Jeff Mommaerts at pulaskimusicboosters@gmail.com. 
There will also be theme raffle baskets and we are asking each family to donate a $5 item for one of these baskets. 
Please see the enclosed slip for the specific “theme” category you’ve been assigned, as well as the additional themes 
we will be using. Please feel free to donate more than one item for your theme or item(s) for any of the other themes. 
We will also gladly accept donations of baskets to use for this event. Your donations can be dropped off in the band 
room hallway at any time. Please address any questions regarding these theme baskets to Dena Koehn 
(920) 660-6055 or Dakoehn@msn.com. 
Monetary donations also accepted to help fill in raffle baskets (cash or checks to PMB). Please place in an envelope, 
write "raffle donation" on the envelope and your student can put it in the money drop box in the band room. 

 
We would appreciate all donations by Monday, January 27th. 

 
Volunteer Signup/Meal Donations: There are many volunteer slots available and other donations needed for the 
meal that can be viewed at the below link. Your help is greatly appreciated and we always have a great time 
supporting our kids! 

https://signup.com/go/tpzLPQN 

Thank you so much for helping make this event a great success! 

We look forward to seeing you at the 15th Annual Chilirific Musicpalooza! 
 

Jeff Mommaerts and Cara Gosse, Chilirific Musicpalooza Co-Chairs 
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